
 

Okanagan Lake Park, Penticton BC 

May 27th, 2014  

Last week, May 22-24 on the sunny shores of Okanagan Lake in Penticton, BC the 

Okanagan International Children’s Festival returned with an incredible line-up of 

entertainment for children of all ages to participate in! 

Run Jump Throw was onsite to bring a physical activity component to the festival which was 

a huge success to the near 2000 children that attended the festival. The relay race that 

incorporated a running, jumping, and throwing challenge kept most coming back for 

rematches and even challenging the instructors to a race! Watch the short VIDEO clip to see 

some participants in action!  

We look forward to hopefully attending the event in the future and would like to thank the 

event organizers for the opportunity to be included again this year. Also, a huge thank you to 

the volunteers that helped throughout the week to make the event and even bigger success! 

For more information about the Okanagan International Children’s Festival, visit 

http://www.okchildrenfest.com/  
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